
 

    Ottawa (Canada) 

   K1A 0E4 

 

 

December 20, 2024 
Magda Badura 
Corporation of the Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line 
Rodney, Ontario 
N0L 2C0 
 
Subject: West Elgin's EV Charging Network – Application to the Zero-Emission Vehicle 
Infrastructure Program 
 
File Number: IA-0000001179, Corporation of the Municipality of West Elgin 
  
Magda Badura, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your application dated 2024-09-19, for the above 
mentioned project under the Public Stream of the 2024 Request for Proposals, has been 
conditionally approved for funding consideration by Natural Resources Canada (NRCan), 
subject to the successful negotiation and execution of a written Contribution Agreement. 
  
Until a written agreement is signed by both parties, no commitment or obligation exists on 
the part of NRCan to make any financial contribution to your organization’s proposed 
project. 
  
It is important to note that your proposal is subject to the maximum funding amounts 
stated in the Applicant’s Guide. Expenditures incurred between the date of this Letter of 
Conditional Approval and the date on which a Contribution Agreement is signed by Canada 
fall outside the Eligible Expenditure Period and, although they may count towards Total 
Project Costs, these expenditures will not be reimbursed by NRCan. We invite you to 
consult with an NRCan representative during this period prior to incurring expenditures 
  
In accordance with Program directives, you will have a maximum of three months to 
negotiate and sign a Contribution Agreement. NRCan will not accept any changes to the 
provisions of our standard template Agreement unless your legal counsel provides a  
rationale for the changes or if it impedes your ability to enter into a Contribution 
Agreement with Canada. Minor changes can be made to the details of the Schedules in the 
Agreement, namely the Statement of Work, Eligible Expenditures, Budget and Reports, in 
order to ensure they properly reflect your project proposal. 
  
 



 

 

A Program Officer will be assigned to your project and will be in contact with you shortly to 
inform you of the next steps towards signing your Contribution Agreement. In the 
meantime if you have any questions or concerns, please contact Louise Tanguay at 
louise.tanguay@nrcan-rncan.gc.ca.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Anna van der Kamp 
Executive Director 
Transportation and Fuels Decarbonization Programs 
Fuels Sector 
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